Chris O'Brien

From: Laura Gill, The Gill Group <laura@lauragillgroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:03 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: 1 OPPOSE H8183

| complete oppose taxing short term rentals as hotels. This is a way for residents to help offset the high cost of home
ownership in Rhode Island.
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